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I opposed this bill. 

The negative financial effects this would cause upon Oregon businesses, franchises 

and mom/pop run gun ships, the caused effort of increase pricing on firearms being 

purchased is all nonsensical 

 

There are already numerous laws in place, which are designed to protect citizens 

from individual from illegally using firearms, legally prevent many from being able to 

legally possess firearms, and even federal changes for those with significant criminal 

histories who possess firearms 

 

We are already not able to enforce these laws, against those who have already 

proven to be the greater risks to the public and community. 

 

So why, rather than continuing to punish those who have remained law abiding, 

those who secure their weapons properly, carry them responsibly, why aren’t we 

spending more time and effort on enforcing the laws which are already in place and 

existing? 

 

Why aren’t our elected officials not working to encourage greater enforcement and 

protecting our citizens of Oregon with the laws already in place? 


